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President's Report 
 
President Ken Sterling invites us all to attend the next Club Meeting on Tuesday March 
7 (dinner at 6:00) at JoJo’s Family Restaurant.  
 
Ken will report on the results of the February 23 Club Activities Planning Meeting. 
 
Club Activities Update; late 2022 events: 
 
Michael Murray drove his Mustang in the Salisbury Christmas Parade, and Andrew 
Pogan drove Grand Marshall Grace Fox Murdoch in his hand-built Model A Speedster. 
 
Andrew, Barbara and Charles Emery, and David and Andrea Kamberger participated in 
the Mardela Christmas Parade. 
 

 
A New Chapter in the Story of One of Our Favorite Member Cars: 

 
We thought we would let you know that Nancy and I sold our Judge last week. We had 
been considering what we should do with it before we got any older and something 
happened to one of us. We had considered advertising it in automotive magazines, 
posting it on line with various on line automobile sales, taking it to a Mecum, Barret 
Jackson or  the Greensboro Antique Automobile Auction in NC, or just word of mouth, 
we were in no hurry. We had gotten a couple of inquiries in September when it wasn't 
even out there that we were considering selling it. We were very fortunate to be able to 
sell it to a man who went to high school at Cape Henlopen with our daughter and son-
in-law. They had mentioned our car to him and he was so happy about being the next 
owner. As you can imagine, it was a very difficult decision for both of us, but we felt it 
was the right thing to do. The Judge will be nearby with Nancy having visitor's rights and 
the option of driving it whenever she would like to. We have had the most amazing ten 
years of sharing our car and its story. Thank you to all of the Eastern Shore members 
that have supported us and been a great part of our 53 year journey with our car. If the 
right vehicle comes along, we just might buy it and drive it. I have attached a photo of 
Nancy and myself, the day we delivered the car to it's new owner. 
 
Regards, Bob and Nancy Dunbar 



 
 
 

 
 

Twenty-one members attended the 2022 Christmas Party at Brew River. Santa Dave and 
his favorite reindeer Andrea appeared, and members exchanged fun car-related gifts. The 
year ended and the Holiday season kicked-off with good food and fellowship.  
 


